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To:         Sarah Leach 
 

 Cc:          Andrew Edwards  
 
From:     Belinda Menard, Building Inspector/Plans Examiner 

              Community Planning & Development 

 

Date:      February 22, 2023 

 

Subject:  Building Comments on Applications to the Committee of Adjustment for  

               Minor Variance hearing. –1435 Station Street, Pelham  

               File Number: B2/2023P 

 

                            

 
 
 
Comment: 
 

 Building Department has no comment regarding this boundary adjustment.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Belinda Menard, Dipl., Constr. Eng. Tech. 

Building Inspector 

 
 


